


GUNSAN CITY OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
MAYOR MOON DONG-SHINREPUBLIC OF KOREA 

March 29, 2017 

Mayor Drew Dilkens 

Mayor of the City of Windsor 

350 City Hall Square West 

P.O. Box 1607 

Windsor, Ontario N9A 6S 1 

Canada 

Dear Mayor Dilk:ens: 

I send my sincerest congratulations on the 125th Birthday of · Windsor and the 150th 

Anniversary of Ontario and Canada. 

I am full of expectations for the gathering of the twelve sister cities of Windsor, which 

will bring a valuable opportunity to construct a new global network of sister cities and 

strengthening the partnership between them. 

There is an old African saying, that explains "If you want to go to fast, go alone. 

If you want to go far, go together," which indicates that the key to a better life is "being together." 

Dreaming alone becomes just a dream, but dreaming together becomes a reality. 

In a sense that the purpose of gathering the sister cities of Windsor and providing them an 

opportunity to meet one another and share common interests and seek solutions and the 

way ahead towards the future; I believe this is the direction for city exchange and 

cooperation. 

I am honored to be invited to this momentous occasion of wisdom and hopes. 

It is my great pleasure to accept your kind invitation, and I will visit Windsor with full of joy. 

I wish you all the best and the City of Windsor ceaseless prosperity. 

I look forward to meeting you in Windsor in June. 

Sincerely, 

~.//21e~ 
Dong-Shin Moon 

Mayor of Gunsan 

Republic of Korea 

17 Sicheong-ro Gunsan- si, Jeollabuk- do, Republic of Korea 54078 

TEL: +82-(0)63-454-2623 FAX: +82- (0)63-452-8158 E-mail: intl_coop@korea .kr 5.2 
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GUNSAN CITY OFFICE Of THE MAYOR 
MAYOR MOON DONG-SHIN

REPUBLIC OF KOREA 

May 15, 2017 

Mayor Drew Dilkens 

Mayor of the City of Windsor 

350 City Hall Square We~t 

P ;O. Box 1607, Windsor, 

Ontario N9A 6S1, Canada 

Dear Honorable Mayor Drew Dilkens, 

With the hearts of the 300,000 citizens of Gunsan, I extend a word of congratulations on 

the City of Wii1dsor's 125th Birthday. 

I believe it gives special feeling since· this year marks Windsor's 125th Birthday as well as 

the 150th Anniversary of Ontario and Canada. 

1 have heard various events are held on May 19 and 20 to celebrate the. birthday of 

Windsor. 

I hope all the occasions will be successful and may it be a meaningful time foi: the 

citizens of Windsor as they strengthen their upi_ty and resolve for th~ neighborhood and 

society. 

Also, I sincerely hope this will be an opportunity for the city of Windsor to take another 

leap forward. 

Wishing you good health and success, and continued success of Windsor, 

I look fonvard to seeing you in the City of Windsor with joy this c6ming June. 

S1.ncerely, 

Dong-Shin Moon 

Mayor of Gunsati 

Republic of Korea 

17 Sicheong-ro Gunsan-si, Jeollabuk··do, Republic of Korea 

TEl_: +82-(0)63~454-262.3 FAX: +82-(0)63-452-8158 E··mail: intl_cocp@k.cn?a.kr 

mailto:intl_cocp@k.cn?a.kr


C OUNCIL H OUSE 

EARL STREET 

COVENTRY 

CVI SRR 

Telephone Number: 024 7683 3100 
Fax Number: 024 7683 3078 

E.mail: lord.mayor@coventry.gov.uk 

21 April 2017 

Mr Drew Dilkens 
Mayor of the City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square West 
PO Box 1607 
Windsor 
Ontario 

Dear Mayor Dilkens 

I send best wishes to everyone in Windsor from the citizens of Coventry. We were 
recently visited by Rotary International Vice President Jennifer Jones, a true 
inspirational lady and ambassador for your City. 

On behalf of the Leader of the Council, Councillor George Duggins and myself, I would 
like to thank you most sincerely for the invitation to visit Windsor in June/July for the 
City of Windsor's 125th Birthday, whilst also marking the 150th Anniversary of Ontario 
and Canada. 

Very regrettably the dates of the annivers~ry are in close proximity to a time that I am 
visiting one of Coventry's other twin cities - Kiel in Germany - as we celebrate the 70th 

anniversary of our twinning link. This makes it very difficult for me to visit two twin cities 
in close succession, I hope you understand. 

I hope the celebrations are a great success and trust our friendship will continue to 
flourish into the future. 

Yours sincerely 
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DER OBERBURGERMEISTER 

Mayor 
Drew Dilkens 
City of Windsor, Mayor's Office 
350 City Hall Square West 
Windsor I Ontario 
N9A 6S1 
Canada 

May 2, 2017 

Invitation by the City of Windsor 

Dear Mayor Dilkens, dear col league 

With great pleasure, I received your invitation to participate in Windsor's 125
th Birthday celebrations as well 

as the 150
th 

Anniversary of Ontario and Canada. 

The relationship between our two Sister Cities has been a very good one for nearly 40 years now, and I am 

happy that several cooperation projects were realised in these last decades. In the last years, the tra ining 

experiences of students from Mannheim in Windsor, offered by your city administration, were a fantastic 

means of connecting our cities and for each student a wonderfu l learning experience. 

I regret very much that for me, it will not be possible to participate in the City ofWindsor's jubilee personally. 

However, as a Sister city which is very interested in what is happening in the City ofWindsor, it is important 

to us to take part in this event: Ralf Eisenhauer, leader of the Social Democratic Fraction in the Counci l, will 

represent the City of Mannheim. He will be accompanied by a member of the Office for European and In­

ternational Affairs, Mrs. Jana Garbrecht, who is also in charge of the organisation of this visit. 

I wish the City ofWindsor a wonderfu I Birthday and our two cities a continuously good relation with possib ly 

new projects ensu ing from the upcoming visit. 

Sincerely 

68159 Mannheim IRathaus Es ITelefon +49 6 21 293 9.:S -
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